
From: Kimberly Pearsall [mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 30 May 2016 4:41 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Sarah McKinnon 
Subject: AM2014/249; AM2014/247; AM2014/239; AM2014/231 - Training package correction 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Following recent advice that the NFF has received, we wish to correct comments made in our 
submissions at: 

         paragraph 43 of our submission on the Wine Industry Award;  

         paragraph 129 of our submission on the Pastoral Award; 

         paragraph 47 of our submission on the Horticulture Award; and  

         paragraph 60 of our submission on the Sugar Industry Award.  
 
The Agri-Food, Amenity Horticulture, Conservation and Land Management and Rural Production 
training packages are listed in the exposure drafts as separate training packages under Wage Level C. 
They have in fact been consolidated into one training package titled ‘Agriculture, Horticulture and 
Conservation and Land Management’. 
 
This is likely to be an issue that affects all modern awards. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Kimberly 
 
Kimberly Pearsall| Policy Officer | National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 |Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604  |kpearsall@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | 
@NationalFarmers 
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